
Year Four Curriculum Information-Summer Term 2014 

Welcome back to Winhills. Below is an outline of what we will be covering in the 

curriculum over the summer term in year four. 

 

Literacy 

 

Children will be studying a range of units this term including  

explanation texts  and stories from other cultures. They will be 

learning all about South America both in the classroom and in 

the ICE Zone. We will be looking at a range of texts throughout 

our literacy units and working hard to meet reading and writing 

targets. 

 

Numeracy 

 

The children are continuing to practise the four operations – 

adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing with an emphasis in 

problem solving. They are developing these skills by using larger 

numbers and decimal numbers. In the ICE Zone the children will 

focus on fractions and data handling.  

Science 

 

Work will focus this term on all living things. The children will 

investigate how we move and grow and natural habitats. We will 

also be looking at electricity and how circuits and conductors 

work in the ICE Zone. 

ICT 

 

This term the children will be using ICT across a range of 

lessons. We will be using a variety of maths websites which the 

children can also access from home. In the ICE Zone the 

children will be using ICT for research.  

P.E 

 
 

This term the children will be developing their cricket skills. 

Year 4 will also be taking part in Zumba. 

Music 

 

Music lessons will focus on singing in preparation for the summer 

performance. Year 4 are also continuing with Indian drumming 

this term. 

 


